
 
                  

 

 
      
 

JOINT MEETING BETWEEN THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
AND TAX INCREMENT FINANCE AUTHORITY 

February 13, 2024 
4:00 P.M. 

Auburn Hills Public Safety Building, Community Room ● 1899 N. Squirrel Road, Auburn Hills, MI 48326 
Minutes will be on file in the City Clerk’s Office ● 248-370-9402 

 
 
1) Call to Order 

 
2) Persons Wishing to be Heard 

 
3) Welcome and Introduction by Brandon Skopek, Assistant City Manager, TIFA Executive Director 

 
4) Downtown Parking Study Presentation of Results & Recommendations – Rich & Associates 

 
5) Board Member Comments 

 
6) Adjournment 

  


